Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

November 14, 2019
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

Honer questioned if signage for Pedestrian Crossing could be put on the square.  The State needs to be contacted as Route’s 301 and 303 are State routes.
There was discussion of putting the dates of bulk trash pick up on the website.  Republic Services will be contacted to extend leaf collection.

The increase in medical was discussed and how much the employees would be responsible for.  

Mindy Nielsen from Ryan St. Marie was in attendance to introduce herself as she is the new Village representative for village wide insurance.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:30 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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